
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hello Everyone  
 
Croft 2021 is due to take place Saturday 12th June. Under current covid regulations, this 
would restrict the event to max 100 people, 65 competitors and the rest to run the event.  
Following today’s news, there is hope that from the 24th may this will be increased to 500.  
 
IF this is the case, then croft will be able to have a maximum entry plus a reserve list. I have 
been speaking to the organising club this evening. Entry's will open on rallyscore this coming 
TUESDAY at 8PM so this is your warning if you wish to take part you need to be submitting 
an entry quickly. Usually, this event sells out very quickly, and with the current 
circumstances, the entries will go even quicker.   
 
If the restrictions on the 24th may do NOT allow more than 100 we will be forced to reduce 
the entry numbers down to allow the event to run, if this is the case then the event will be 
non-championship.  
 
I hope you all understand the situation we are in, both from a championship and a 
organising club, we can only do our best with the information we have at any current time.  
 
On a personal note, I will be very happy to see our Hillclimb championship up and running 
again. It has been too long! 
 
Thanks  
 
Alan 
Championship Coordinator 
 
 
 


